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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, MAY 12, 2016 - 7:00 PM
LYNN CRIST  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR  -  DENNIS GRUVER
This month will be a very busy month for our members as the training and local events will take up several days.  Our first event will be the Emergency Responders Fair held at the Allenwood Prison Complex on Thursday, May 12, 2016.  We will leave the equipment building at 08:00hr.  The equipment that we take for display will depend on the members who are available to attend. 

In order to try to improve the operation of our new repeater system we have purchased a different antenna with 3db gain that we hope to have installed next week.  The repeater will be out of service on Friday, May 6, 2016 to have the unit realigned and add a squelch tail for system identification.

The Montgomery Area School Athletic Center has been designated as our mass care center. This will replace the old location at the Lutheran Church on Houston Avenue.  With permission from the school I would like to relocate the supplies from our equipment building to this new location to facilitate quicker access in time of need.  This would include Cots, Blankets and Pillows.

The date for the Fishing Derby is Saturday, May 21, 2016.  Our Swift Water Team members are asked to assist at stream side.  We will pass out safety flyers at IMU-630.  Plan on leaving the equipment building at 08:00hr to be set up for the 09:00 start. 

The most important event will be the Memorial Day Service on Monday, May 30, 2016.  The set-up will be the same as last year.  We will ask the borough to provide the bleachers again this year.  Chairs will be set at the left and right of the bleachers for the Legion and the VFW members.
We may have a new member join us this month so lets have a good attendance.










DENNIS

